
 

 

 

 

 

SUBJECT:  NEWS PUBLISHED IN MASS MEDIA 

DATE:  JUNE 30th, 2022 

 

In response to the request made by the Financial Superintendence of Colombia, related to the 

information that circulates in the media and on social networks about the acquisition of 10.6% of 

the shares of Construcciones El Cóndor by Colpatria Group, we inform that up to the moment we 

have not received the report delivered by Deceval on the movements in the Colombian Stock 

Exchange, so we cannot confirm or deny the aforementioned information with certainty. 

Once we obtain official information, we will proceed to inform it through the institutional channels 

of the Company and as relevant information on the page of the Financial Superintendence of 

Colombia. 


